10 March 2017
Bulletin 87: GET YOUR HOUSE IN ORDER

We continue to receive reports of City officials arriving at road
closures and threatening to take down their structures.

If city officials arrive at your closure and decide you are operating in breach of any
term or condition of approval, the City must give you written notice to remedy
the breach within 30 business days failing which the City is entitled to withdraw
the approval or amend the terms of the approval and thereafter remove the
structures.

The City is not entitled to remove the structures without having given such notice
nor is it entitled to make threats to do so. If you are being subjected to such
conduct, please call us.

Be aware that City officials are conducting random inspections of road closures.

If you are concerned that you may not be operating within the confines of the law,
please rectify the situation. If you need help contact us.

Best regards

GARY DUKE CELL: 083 383 4951
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